
Fine Arts Night 

 

Dear Poplar Creek Families, 

 Fifth and Sixth grade will be participating in the Fine Arts Night on Thursday, January 20th at 6:30 

PM. If there is inclement weather where school is canceled, the back-up date is February 10th. For 

parents who are new to our school, it is an annual concert that Fifth and Sixth grade performs during the 

school day and after school. Their art work will be on display in the hallway for you to view before and 

after the concert as well. The theme is musicals and there will be a couple other instrumental songs.  

 The dress for the concert is nice clothing, dress pants, dresses and shirts.  Please make sure that 

your student is not wearing tall heels because they will be standing for 20 minutes.  Jeans are 

acceptable, but please no holes. Please no sweatshirts, sweatpants, or leggings just as pants. 

Students that are chosen for a speaking part will be expected to be there and know their part 

from memory! Please work with them at home because there is limited time at school.  

This is part of their grade. If they are not there, they will be given an opportunity to make up the 

performance. If you know your child will not be able to attend please let me know ahead of time.  

Students should be dropped off between 6:00 p.m. and 6:15 p.m. and report to their classroom. 

If it is cold and they have a jacket, please keep it with you as the classrooms will be locked after the 

concert. 

If you have any questions please feel free to email me at wendy.protz@nbexcellence.org or call 

262-789-6520 X2259. More information about drop off will be handed out as we get closer to the date 

of the concert. 

Sincerely, 
 
Wendy Protz 
General Music Teacher 
Poplar Creek Elementary School   
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